COMMISSIONERS OF DECATUR COUNTY
P.O. Box 726
Bainbrivge, Georgia 39818-0726
229-248-3030 Fax 246-2062

TO:  Whom it may concern
RE:  Stewards of Lake Seminole

DATE: October 25, 2022

This will confirm the unanimous support of the Decatur County Board of Commissioners on
behalf of the Stewards of Lake Seminole. This is a newly formed organization with the clear
mission to enhance the safety and well-being of Lake Seminole in a collaborative approach with
the Corps of Engineers. We anticipate this partnership to result in far reaching benefits and
improvements for all that care to explore the beauty, tranquility and natural resources provided
for all to enjoy in and surrounding Lake Seminole.

If I may be of any further assistance or provide additional information, please do not hesitate to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Pete Stephens
Chairman



